
 
 
 

 

 

FIS School Board Report September 15th, 2025 
 

Welcome Back Week 
Welcome Back Week was a success! From a fantastic speaker to classroom work time 
to grilling hot dogs and brats for our staff, Welcome Back Week was a success. It was 
great to have staff back in the building collaborating, planning, and preparing for a great 
school year. We have fantastic staff members in Foley Public Schools who make a 
world of difference for our students and families. 
 
First Week of School 
Welcome back students! The first week of school was a great one. It was fantastic to 
see so many smiles, laughter, and enjoyment returning to school. Students are off to a 
great start to the 25-26 school year. We are looking forward to making great memories.  
 
MCA Scores 
MCA scores have been released for math and reading with the exception of science. 
FIS had good results that are much higher than the averages across the state. This is 
always an area we are focusing on and continuing to grow in. 
 

●​ FIS MCA Math Proficiency: 56.9%, State Proficiency Average: 45.0% 
●​ FIS MCA Reading Proficiency: 55.4%, State Proficiency Average: 49.5% 

 
PBIS 
Our Positive Behavioral Interventions and Supports (PBIS) team is up and running. Our 
staff meeting our PBIS team re-normed our SOAR, Support, Offer Kindness, 
Achievement, and Respect, and a variety of other supports for our teachers to use to 
support students with academic and behavioral growth. Additionally, during our first 
week of school, students were retaught the behavioral norms in different areas of the 
school by our school staff. 
 
 

 

 


